
 
 

September 25, 2017 
 
Anaren Microwave Inc. 
6635 Kirkville Rd. 
E. Syracuse NY 13057  
 
 
Re: Notice of Obsolescence to EU and NRND to ROW 
 
Due to a change in our strategy, we have identified the following parts are no longer viable 
for us to re-certify to the new ETSI Radio Equipment Directive standard (2014/53/EU RED) 
and hence we cannot continue to sell these parts in the European Union (EU) as ETSI RED 
certified devices.  
 
In addition, these parts will be NRND (Not Recommended for New Designs) for the rest of 
the world effective immediately. Anaren will continue to support customer orders for 
customers already in production (outside of the EU). 
 

Anaren Part No. Description 

A20737AGM Internal Antenna module Tray packaging 

A20737CGM External Antenna module Tray packaging 

A20737AGR Internal Antenna module Reel packaging 

A20737CGM External Antenna module Reel packaging 

A20737A-MSDK1 Evaluation Platform 

 
 
We regret having to discontinue selling these products in the EU and NRND to the rest of 
the world, but we find it a vital part of our strategy in properly managing this product line.  
If you have any questions or need further information, please call me at 1-315-432-8909 or 
send an e-mail to jeff.liebl@anaren.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jeff Liebl, 
President – IoT group 
Anaren Microwave Inc. 
 


